

Virginia Gay Hospital Health Care Foundation/Jeanette M. Miller Scholarship Application

Thanks to a generous donation from Jeanette M. Miller in gratitude for the care she received as a patient of our health care system, the VGH Health Care Foundation will award scholarships to employees to further their education in nursing. Miss Miller gave this gift to be used specifically and exclusively for nurse education. The scholarship is for a minimum of \$1000. Employees are eligible to apply after 6 months of employment at Virginia Gay Hospital & Clinics and may apply more than once, but not in consecutive years.

To apply provide the following information requested which will assist the Foundation Board in selecting scholarship recipients. Return your completed application to the Foundation Office by **July 31**st. Those named as recipients will be notified following the Foundation Board meeting in August.

Provide the Information Below by July 31st:

Your Name and VGH Department Employed:

Name of college attending:
Certification you plan to earn:
Proof of Enrollment:
Approximate Cost to complete:
Letter of Support from your current manager of director.

Describe your reasons for choosing nursing and your intended career goal.

What qualities do you have that assist you in being a successful nurse?

What are your employment goals for the next 4 years?

How will this scholarship assist you?

Note: Proof of enrollment will need to be provided before funds will be disbursed.

Instructions for Receiving your Virginia Gay Hospital Health Care
Foundation/Jeanette M. Miller Scholarship Funds:
We are pleased to present this scholarship in the amount of to Congratulations!
In order for you to receive your scholarship money you will need to:
 A. Complete the form at the bottom of this sheet B. Provide proof of enrollment C. Send or bring this information to: VGH Foundation Director 502 North 9th Ave. Vinton, Iowa 52349
Student Name: Current Address: